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Disclaimer
All materials posted on this Web site are subject to copyrights owned by the National Portable
Storage Association and other individuals or entities. Any reproduction, retransmission, or
republication of all or part of any document found on this site is expressly prohibited, unless
the National Portable Storage Association or the copyright owner of the material has expressly
granted its prior written consent to so reproduce, retransmit, or republish the material. All
other rights reserved. Reprint requests may be directed to Joel Rathbone at joel@npsa.org.

The names, trademarks, service marks and logos of the National Portable Storage Association
appearing on this Web site may not be used in any advertising or publicity, or otherwise to
indicate the National Portable Storage Association's sponsorship of or affiliation with any
product or service, without the National Portable Storage Association's prior express written
permission.

Although the National Portable Storage Association Web site includes links providing direct
access to other Internet sites, the National Portable Storage Association takes no responsibility
for the content or information contained on those other sites, and does not exert any editorial
or other control over those other sites.

The National Portable Storage Association is providing information and services on the Internet
as a benefit and service in furtherance of the National Portable Storage Association's not-for-
profit and tax-exempt status. The National Portable Storage Association makes no
representations about the suitability of this information and these services for any purpose.

Payment
When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your
check to make a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the
payment as a check transaction.

When we use information from your check to make an electronic fund transfer, funds may be
withdrawn from your account as soon as the same day you make your payment, and you will
not receive your check back from your financial institution.

When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your
check to make a one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the
payment as a check transaction. For inquiries, please call 816-960-6552.

When we use information from your check to make an electronic fund transfer, funds may be
withdrawn from your account as soon as the same day you make your payment, and you will
not receive your check back from your financial institution.
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Privacy Policy
The National Portable Storage Association respects the privacy of visitors to www.npsa.org. E-
mail addresses and other volunteered information are generally kept confidential.

As with all Web sites, npsa.org logs certain information from each visitor such as which files are
being accessed and the time of day. This information is used to help measure traffic to different
parts of our Web site, improve our content, offer members-only discounts and content, and
prevent malicious activity. "Cookies" are used as part of this process.

Comments or questions about our privacy policy should be directed to joel@npsa.org
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